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Welcome back to school, we hope that you all had a wonderful refreshing holiday.   
 
Naplan 
Students in Years 3, 5, 7 and 9 will be starting NAPLAN testing on Tuesday 15

th
 May. The Year 3 Writing will 

involve the use of pen and paper but all other tests will take place online with students using a computer to 
complete them. Each student will sit four tests in Writing, Reading, Language Conventions (spelling and 
grammar) and Numeracy over a two week period. Parents will receive a printed sheet showing their child’s 
achievement in the testing later in the year. 
 
Stephen Michael Foundation After School Sports 
Paul Mugambwa from the Stephen Michael Foundation will be visiting us on Tuesday 15

th
 May to run an after 

school mixed sports program on the town oval.  The session is open to all ages, boys and girls and will run from 
3:15pm to approximately 4:45pm.  The sessions will run on a fortnightly basis for the rest of the school year, 
breaking for school holidays.  There is no cost to attend. Please contact the school if you require further 
information. 
 
Parent Car Park Embankment 
Could parents/guardians please keep your children off the embankment near the parent car park, in front of the 
Kindy/Pre-Primary buildings, it is causing erosion of the embankment.  Thanking you. 
 
School Assembly 
Our next assembly will be on Friday 18

th
 May and will be hosted by the Year 3 class, commencing at 2:15pm in 

the common room. 
 
Cross Country 
The Inter-House Cross Country Carnival will be on Friday 1

st
 June from 11:20am - 3:00pm. We really 

encourage parents to attend to create an exciting atmosphere for the students. We would really appreciate 
if people could assist on the day, if we get enough helpers it means less work/time helpers are needed! It would 
be great to see new faces and a great opportunity to get involved in the KDHS community. Note: This year we 
are not doing the Adidas Fun Run Fundraising as done in the past, we are currently looking to do it every 
second year.  
 
Kojonup Speech and Drama Festival 
The Kojonup Speech and Drama Festival will be held in Week 7, Wednesday 13

th
 June for Primary students 

and Thursday 14
th
 June for Secondary students.  If you are able to help on either day please contact Marcelle 

Howe 9831 2300 or email: marcelle.howe@education.wa.edu.au.  Thanking you. 
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Thank You from ECE 
The ECE team would like to thank all those parents/carers and staff that contributed to the Easter Raffle. The 
children are now enjoying their new play kitchens and bikes.  
 

                      
 
 
Year 4 Cake Stall Saturday 5

th
 May 

On Saturday 5
th
 May at the Kojonup IGA, the Year 4 Class held a cake stall and raffle to raise money for their 

excursion to the Perth Zoo later in the year.  Thank you to all the parents and students who made delicious 
cakes and slices, donated to our raffle or helped at the stall.  A big thank you to David Cooke from IGA who 
hosted our cake stall and also drew the lucky prize winners for our raffle. We raised $183.40 from the cake stall 
and $431.75 for the Mother’s Day Raffle, raising in total $615.15! Thank you to the kind community of Kojonup 
for donations and buying our cakes, slices and raffle tickets.  
 

The Mother’s Day Raffle winners were: 
1

st
 Prize - Rick Mitchell-Collins (Ticket 70 Orange D) 

2
nd

 Prize - Norma Ball (Ticket 86 Orange D) 
3

rd
 Prize - Janet Evans (Ticket 53 Blue A) 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Blue Light Disco 
When: 18

th
 May 2018 

Where: Kojonup Memorial Hall 
Theme: “80’s Rock Stars” 
Time: 6:30pm to 8:30pm  
Ages: 0 – 15 Years                     
Cost: $3.00 (KINDY KIDS & PARENTS FREE ENTRY) 
Canteen: Drinks, Chips, Lollies, Novelties   
Drop off and pick up required. 
Special food requirements or medical conditions are not the responsibility of organizers. 
Kojonup/Katanning Bluelight phone: 9831 2555 
 
    


